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It was only a few months ago that this newsletter was informing you about a 
new installation. We are happy to announce that TBHC, with the help of TEF, 
has financed the former Sigma Chi property at Iowa State. As you can see from 
the picture above, the House is impressive and almost new! 

Contact Mike Fouts at mfouts@trianglebhc.org or (317) 837-9640 

Check out triangle.org/tbhc for more info 
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Historic Flooding in Houghton, Ml 
Michigan Tech Chapter Emerges Sans Composites 

From June 15-17 this year, the Upper Peninsula of Michigan saw immense 
rainfalls, up to 3-7 inches in some areas. T his caused widespread damage 
throughout the Keweenaw Peninsula and the Michigan Tech Campus. Although 
many properties experienced flooding and damage from the runoff, the 
Michigan Tech Chapter and all of its Brothers made it through the storm with 
only minor flooding. However, many composites were damaged in the storm. 
T he Chapter will be reaching out to alumni to start a composite restoration 
effort shortly. 

Contact Mike Fouts at mfouts@trianglebhc.org or (317) 837-9640 

Check out triangle.org/tbhc for more info 



TBHC's Archival Project - "Slaying the Dragon" 

Maggie took the archives and 
painstakingly sorted them out in the 
HQ Conference Room as the Wall of 
Fame recipients looked on. It took the 
entire conference room of course. 

In our last issue, we announced our 
summer intern, Maggie Farwig, who 
came to assist Jim Marshall in tidying 
up our decades of paper records (see 
left.) Has Sir Marshall "slayed the 
dragon?" 

Jim and Maggie begin to tackle the 
project. Needed documents were 
properly organized and stored, 
unneeded documents were 
destroyed (rumor is that Mike Fouts 
needed some kindling.) 

Contact Mike Fouts at mfouts@trianglebhc.org or (317) 837-9640 

Check out triangle.org/tbhc for more info 
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